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Federal and intergovernmental relationships.

The Denali Commission was created to deliver the services of the federal government in the most cost-effective
manner practicable. In order to reduce administrative and overhead costs, the Commission partners with federal,
state and local agencies and Alaska Native villages and commonly depends on these governmental agencies for
project management. Consequently, the Commission generally relies on the expertise and processes already in
use by partnering agencies to help prepare Commission NEPA analyses and documents.
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